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See you soon!  
Rog 

The Monthly Newsletter of the Eugene RC Aeronauts Flying Club 
 

 
  Editor – AL Barrington             Volume 14 Issue 9               September 2018 

 
 
 
Next Club Meeting – Saturday September 15th at 1 PM   
Food at Noon, grilled burgers & hotdogs, bring sides 
 
Meeting location: ERCA Flying Field 
This will be our final field meeting for the season 

 
The OCT meeting will be back at River Rd Abby’s Pizza 

 
 

Roger Dahl – President  roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
                                                                  
Hi All, 
As I was flying my plane this Monday morning in a light mist, I was 
thinking over how the seasons are changing!  
We have had a good, long summer, with all our different “events” 
going off fabulously! These do not go smooth on their own!  
There is always a group that carries the load, and it is important that 
the rest of us remember to thank them for all they do!  
The “watering gang”, under the leadership of Jim Corbett is key to 
our field being one of the nicest flying spots in the Northwest, and 
they deserve to be recognized!  

The “burger brothers”, Jeff Lutz, and Al Barrington, have kept us in calories all summer, and 
we are all very thankful for all you do!  
All who go out of their way to make dump runs, and build, or repair things around the field, it 
does not go unnoticed, and I’d like to say Thank You!  
Thanks to Brad Werneth, Mike Burgess, Pat Willis, and his Sons, Bob Funk, Mike Lee, 
Frank Blain, and others, who outlaid cash to purchase give away items at our Monster fest, 
and those who set up sponsorships, secured permission for camping, logistics, pool party, 
did the candy drops, and  basically ran that event!  I think everyone who attended had a 
great time!  
 
We are working on getting our field “sanded” before the rains set in. I am trying to get in 
touch with a front loader operator, and I will be ordering some sand to put on our field 
before it gets soft. 
Jim has stopped watering the field for about a week, and so we should be able to drive on it 
without much “packing”.  
 
Our meeting will be at the field next Saturday, the 15th, at 1:00 p.m.   
Perhaps we can get the sand done on that day? 
I’ll put out a shout as I learn more.    See you soon!   Rog 
 

Eugene RC 
Aeronauts 

PO Box 26344 
Eugene, OR 97402 
www.eugenerc.org 
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Secretary and Treasurers report 

 
 

Jeff Lutz – Secretary / Treasurer   
jefflutz@q.com 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Eugene RC Aeronauts 2018 paid members (63 members paid as of 7/12/18) 

 

Al Barrington 

Alan Wellentin 

Bill Martins 

Brad Werneth 

Casey Sanguins 

Cecil Bell 

Chase Colling 

Chick Foster 

Chuck O'Donnel 

Darren Faiman 

Darren Thramer 

Dave Carlstrom 

Dave Fenner 

David Sharpe  

Dave Schiltz 

David Simington 

                  

Don Hansen 

Don Schiltz 

Doug McWha 

Dale Williams 

Doyle Cook 

Dwayne Graville 

Ed Hiatt 

Elizabeth Fellman 

Evan Colling 

Frank Blain                    

Gary Morehead                                               

Geral Yarborough 

Gerald Johnston 

Jeff Grey 

Jeff Lutz                                     

Jim Corbett 

 

Jim Thomas 

John Byrne 

John Farkas 

John Schaad 

Kurt Hiner 

Martin Booth 

Mel Graham 

Mel Thompson 

Mickey Cohen 

Mike Burgess 

Michael Guidero 

Mike Lee 

Oliver Willis 

Pat Willis 

Peter Firth 

Quinn Aikens 

 

Richard Walker 

Robert Funk 

Robert Salle 

Roger Dahl                                 

Roger Winz                              

Ron Knox 

Ron Hokenson 

Sam Hiatt  

Scott Colling 

Scott Fellman 

Theo Willis 

Tom Kopriva 

Warren Edwards                         

Wayne Hoard 

Wayne Wahrmund 

 

  

mailto:jefflutz@q.com
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Treasurer’s report for September 2018 
 

Balance as of August 10, 2018: $6,363.39 

Checks written for: 

Above all sanitation: $69.75 

Food for August meeting: $65.00 

Labor Day BBQ supplies: $54.10 

Brad Werneth raffle prizes for MonsterFest: $1,100.00 

Awards for MonsterFest: $78.00 

US Bank paper statement fee: $5.00 

Total Expenses for September 2018: $1,371.85 

 

Income for September 2018: 

New member fees: $125.00 

MonsterFest pilot fees: $475.00 

MonsterFest raffle tickets: $1,610.00 

Total income for Septem2018: $2,210.00 

 

Balance as of September 10, 2018: $7,201.54 

 

MonsterFest looks like it was profitable for the club again this year. I still 

have to pay Jim for some supplies and Above All Sanitation for the extra 

toilet. As of right now we are on the plus side $975.00.  

 

My thanks go out to Brad, Pat and every other club member that was 

involved in pulling off a successful event. See you at the field this 

Saturday for the last meeting there before we are forced back inside by the 

weather. 

Sincerely, Jeff Lutz 
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Field Maintenance Report 
- Jim Corbett 
 
 

 
Field notes: 

 

My thanks to all the work party folks that setup took down stuff at the field for the 

Monster Fest event. 

 

Eight of the OLD flight tables made their way to Lane Forest Produces recycling 

facility. 

 

Runway watering has been discontinued until we apply sand to the runway, after that 

we will start watering again. 

 

JimC 

 
Upcoming events 
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Recent Field Pictures 2018 -  Courtesy of Jim Corbett 
 

Setting up for another successful MonsterFest and retiring old tables after. 

       
 

        
 

 
 
 
2018 ERCA Club Officer Contact Info. 
 
 
President              Roger Dahl             541-579-5959    roger@artistry-in-motion.com 

Vice President     Frank Blain           541-345-7449 – 541.954.2342 

Sec/Treasurer     Jeff Lutz                541-689-3567    jefflutz@q.com 

Safety Officer       Warren Edwards    541-995-8437    bitburgerpils1@yahoo.com 

mailto:roger@artistry-in-motion.com
mailto:jefflutz@q.com
mailto:bitburgerpils1@yahoo.com

